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MILITARY PARK-REFORM SCHOOL. 

Resolve in relation to the dedication of the Chickamauga and Chattanooga 
National Military Park. 

Re.solved, That if the governor shall deem it advisable for 
the state to be represented at the dedication of the Chicka­
mauga and Chattanooga National Milita.ry Park, he shall take 
such action as may be necessary therefor, and to defray the 
expenses thereof, if any, he is authorized to draw his warrant 
upon any money in the treasury not otherwise appropriated. 

Approved March 26, 18H5. 

Resolve in favor of the state Reform School. 

Re.solved, That the sum of fifty thousand five hundred dol­
lars be and hereby is appropriated for and in behalf of the 
State Reform School for the years eighteen hundred and 
1linety-five and eighteen hundred and ninetY-8ix for the 
following purp08es: For the year eighteen hundred and 
ninety-five, for cnrrent expenses including mechanical school 
and Farrington cottage, nineteen thousand dollar8; finishing 
wall and fence, foUl' hundred dollars; to complete painting 
l)uildings, six hundred dol/aI's; to purchase laundry machinery 
and dry room, fifteen hundred dollars; ordinary repairs, one 
thousand dollars. For the year eighteen hundred and ninety­
six, for current expenses including mechanical school and 
Farrington cottage, nineteen thousand dollars; for ordinary 
repairs, one thousand dollar8; and for the construction of a 
Hew cottage, eight thousand dollars. 

Approved March 26, 1895. 
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